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The lake is fully iced over tonight and there's more cold on the way, I'm glad my girls are 
tucked safely in their hangar for the winter.  Our next meeting will happen on Thursday, December 5 
at 6:00 in the cozy Community Room at THHS.  

Last Meeting

Members saw a great presentation by Randy Beebe about his two (solo) adventures above the 
Arctic Circle in his Piper PA-12 on straight floats. Everyone was just enthralled with his easy going 
delivery and fabulous photos.  Hangar flying continued well after the presentation.  

341

Our friends at 272 and 1221 are welcome to attend our Winter Party (Details below) and we 
hope you stay warm.  

ETC.

We call it a Winter Party because it's after Christmas but it is packed with Holiday Spirit.  We 
will gather at the lovely party room at Blackwoods on London rd. at about 5:00 to socialize and we will
order from the menu promptly at 6:00 so we can all eat at the same time.   Mike says there will be a 
new feature at our next meeting: Hands On “What's THAT?  Sounds interesting.  At the airport Mike 
Shannon is flying his beautiful S-7 again after chasing an elusive gremlin under the cowl.  Mike Busch 
has made a deal for a new bird and is awaiting delivery.  Bud has his cylinder head temps sorted out 
and Dave flies one of his stable of Cessnas down to Bong every Saturday morning for coffee.  Some 
quick logbook math shows that Rooby held me close and carried me away for 35.1 hours this summer 
and we committed 111 landings.  During that great flying weather in early November I was under the 
weather and missed the opportunity for more hours but I am OK with putting her to bed for the season 
and dreaming of spring.  

I hope your winter dreams have wings and................................

…...............................Happy Landings!........................
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